
 

THE UNDERGRADUATE FRESHERS’ 
DINNER 2024  

 

The Provost and Fellows request the pleasure of 
your company at the Undergraduate Freshers’ 

Dinner on: 

Thursday 12th October 2024 

or 

Friday 13th October 2024 
Your attendance date will depend on the subject you are 
reading. Further information will be circulated shortly. 


